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I love this hymn!   

 

It reminds me to reflect on what God 
has and is doing in my life.  We need a 
gentle reminder from time to time of 
what God is doing.   

Beloved, God has blessed us on a daily basis.  How easy it is to take these basic bless-
ings for granted.  Yes, how easy it is to take ordinary blessings for granted.  Think 
with me.  We should be thankful for the rain God gives.  We should be thankful for 
the gentle warmth of the sunshine, the purity of morning frost, the beauty of the 
changing leaves, the majesty of the twilight, the sparkling of the stars and the fresh-
ness of the morning.  Yes, may we not take these daily blessings for granted.  

                Beyond these we should be thankful for other blessings God brings, such as 
Jesus Christ dying on the cross for our sins, the unexpected strength God gives us in 
the midst of a crisis, a new found Christian friendship, our fifty-two churches, and 
other God-given blessings.  God gives us these blessings as His precious gifts to 
us.  To Him be the glory! 

Make a list of God’s blessings in your life. Share this list with your friends and 
family.  

 

Count your blessings, name them one by one  
Count your blessings, see what God hath done  
Count your blessings, name them one by one  
And it will surprise you what the Lord hath done. -  

 

With Thanksgiving, 

Shawn 
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Upcoming Events &   

Announcements: 
 

Lab Recovery Team— If you feel 

God leading you to be apart of this 

ministry, please reach out to Silas 

Session at sjsession@yahoo.com  

Pastor Prayer  Meeting– Join us 

each Week at 9:00am for fellow-

ship and prayer. Date will be 

emailed weekly. 



CHURCHES  
WITHOUT PASTORS:   

•REDHILL  
•BUFFALO  

•STEADFAST 

For up to date information, follow us on Facebook!  To get your copy of the 

Newsletter via mail or email, contact us today at  ad-

mina@svba.comcastbiz.net or call us at 270-765-4023 or www.svabaptist.org    

Franklin Cross-
roads Baptist 
Church’s Pastor 
is Chris Wilson. 
He has served 
here for  two years.   

Gilead Baptist 
Church’s pastor is 
Connor Anderson.  
He has served as 
senior pastor here 
for two years.  
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